
**We can’t wait to see you all at our Winter Fair!**

This year almost all our Winter Fair will be outside, and the only indoor event will be our 

fabulous grotto. To ensure Santa remains Covid-free for the big day, we’ll be running a 

socially-distanced Santa’s story time for reception  to Yr4, and Santa’s joke time for Yr5 

& Yr6 – which will run in year groups – online bookings are now open! 

We’re thrilled that all classes and choirs will be performing, so please see the schedule 

to make sure you are in time for your slot.

As usual, we’re looking for your generous donations for our hampers, which you can 

win in our raffle alongside prizes from local business – tickets on sale next week. 

Please read on for more information about what you can look forward to and what we 

need from you make it a success… 





http://www.pta-events.co.uk/bowes





